
Public Notice 

Please take notice that the Fairmont City Council and Park Board will meet for a work session 

on Thursday, June 6, 2024, at 4:30 pm at the Gomsrud Park Shelter House, located at 260 W. 

Lair Road, Fairmont, MN. The subject of discussion is the Gomsrud Park Parking Lot and Boat 

Launch and possible discussion on a shelter at Veterans Park. 

The press is hereby notified. 

Betsy Steuber 
City Clerk 

Please note: This is a change in venue from the previously noticed location of Fairmont City Hall 
Council Chambers. THANK YOU! 




